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Short Meeting For Pawnee County Commissioners
(KLZA)-- The Pawnee County Commissioners met for less than an hour Tuesday.

During the meeting Extension Coordinator Karly Black presented the annual Extension report.
Highway Superintendent Chris Rauner met with the Board to discuss the various projects on the One
and Six Year Road Plan.

Commissioners also reviewed quarterly reports from Sheriff Jayme Reed and other departments
before adjourning.
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